
 
 

 

GCSE Success for St Dunstan’s 

 

St Dunstan’s students are celebrating an excellent set of GCSE results this year. 

 

Everyone at St Dunstan’s is delighted to see how well students have achieved in their GCSEs.  

This cohort have overcome significant disruption to their learning, thanks to Covid and 

subsequent restrictions, since Year 7 but they have risen above this with impressive style.  They 

have worked extra hard and have seized all the opportunities offered to them for extra revision, 

study skills and online learning to smash their GCSEs. 

 

  
 

Results this year are some of the best the school has had - a wonderful achievement which is a 

result of students’ hard work and commitment to their studies. 

 

Particular successes include Felicity S, Mati Z, Coral B, Emma M, Simon S, Brooke S, Noah D, , 

Maddison BH, Elena B, Nancy P, Felicity E, Antonia Q, Lyla G, Lance B, Poppy H, Lily N,  

Seren P, Zuzanna S who all achieved one or more results at Grade 7, 8 or 9 - a fantastic 

achievement.   

 

Headteacher Lynda Bevan, who retires at the end of this month, said: 

 

‘We are all very proud of our students and their results this year.  It has been heartwarming to 

see how hard the students have worked and how they have approached their exams with real 

commitment and confidence. Congratulations to everyone - they have a great foundation for 

their next steps. 



 

Of course, none of this would be possible without the almost superhuman efforts of staff - both 

teaching and support staff - who have gone many extra miles to ensure that students had the 

best possible chance of success.  The very positive relationships between students and staff 

are a vital factor in these achievements.   

It is lovely to know that the school has had a very good Ofsted this year as well as a rising roll 

and now these fabulous GCSE results.  I know that I am leaving the school in a very good 

position for the future - I would like to publicly thank the MNSP Trust for all their support in 

developing the school and St Dunstan’s staff for their hard work, dedication and that special 

positivity that makes St Dunstan’s such a wonderful school.’ 


